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Technical Bulletin     
 

NP01 TB0010-2016 Élan Motorsports Technologies 

From: Robert Lindsey – Project Engineer, NP01  

Subject: AEM Data Collection Stick Date: 8 March 2016 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attention all Élan NP01 customers: 
 
 Please remember to install the AEM USB stick in order to collect ECU data.  It is 
important that this be installed at ALL TIMES to aid in problem solving.  This data is also 
mandatory for the series to ensure compliance of all participants.  
 
 Each AEM Infinity box contains a cable and USB stick.  This cable should be 
routed so that the stick is accessible from the left side door.  This cable may be zip tied 
to the door bar or the edge of the driver’s seat.  The USB stick contained in the Infinity 
box is a 4gb but the system can accommodate up to 64gb sticks. 
 

mailto:bwhite@elangroup.com

